






District Climate

Your average

85%
73 responses

District average: 89% Washington Elementary School
District

How did people respond?

Favorable: 89%

Q.1: How valuable is the communication from the
district office?

Extremely Valuable 36% 26

Quite Valuable 30% 22

Somewhat Valuable 3% 2

Not Valuable At All 6% 4

Neutral 26% 19

Favorable: 81%

Q.2: The various departments in the district office
support our school campuses. What grade would you
assign the district office?

A (highest rating) 44% 32

B 37% 27

C 12% 9

D 4% 3

F (lowest rating) 3% 2

Shaw Butte
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Parent engagement

Your average

96%
73 responses

District average: 97% Washington Elementary School
District

How did people respond?

Favorable: 95%

Q.1: I am kept informed about my child's grades and
academic progress.

Strongly Agree 42% 31

Agree 44% 32

Disagree 3% 2

Strongly Disagree 1% 1

Neutral 10% 7

Favorable: 99%

Q.2: I am kept informed about activities like after
school programs, parent workshops and other events.

Strongly Agree 47% 34

Agree 45% 33

Disagree 0% 0

Strongly Disagree 1% 1

Neutral 7% 5

Favorable: 98%

Q.3: My child's teachers are available to discuss my
child's learning needs with me.

Strongly Agree 41% 30

Agree 48% 35

Disagree 0% 0

Strongly Disagree 1% 1

Neutral 10% 7

Favorable: 98%

Q.4: I know how to get involved in my child's
education.

Strongly Agree 40% 29

Agree 45% 33

Disagree 0% 0

Strongly Disagree 1% 1

Neutral 14% 10

Favorable: 92%

Q.5: I feel that the feedback from students and
community are valued and considered in decision
making.

Strongly Agree 37% 27

Agree 38% 28

Disagree 3% 2

Strongly Disagree 4% 3

Neutral 18% 13

Shaw Butte
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Safety and behavior

Your average

86%
73 responses

District average: 85% Washington Elem



School Fit



School operations

Your average

87%
73 responses

District average: 91% Washington Elementary School
District

How did people respond?

Favorable: 93%

Q.1: Healthy food is served for breakfast and lunch.

Strongly Agree 33% 24

Agree 41% 30

Disagree 3% 2

Strongly Disagree 3% 2

Neutral 21% 15

Favorable: 81%

Q.2: My child gets enough to eat at school.

Strongly Agree 29% 21

Agree 36% 26

Disagree 10% 7

Strongly Disagree 6% 4

Neutral 21% 15

Favorable: 100%

Q.3: My child's school is clean and provides a safe
and healthy environment.

Strongly Agree 33% 24

Agree 56% 41

Disagree 0% 0

Strongly Disagree 0% 0

Neutral 11% 8

Favorable: 100%

Q.4: My child's school grounds, classrooms and outer
building are well-maintained.

Strongly Agree 38% 28

Agree 52% 38

Disagree 0% 0

Strongly Disagree 0% 0

Neutral 10% 7

Favorable: 60%

Q.5: My child's school bus is on time most days.

Strongly Agree 9% 6

Agree 9% 6

Disagree 3% 2

Strongly Disagree 9% 6

My child does not ride
the bus.

72% 51

Favorable: 85%

Q.6: How would you grade the overall quality of the
school?

A (highest rating) 47% 34

B 38% 28

C 10% 7

D 4% 3

F (lowest rating) 1% 1
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Social Awareness

Your average

92%
73 responses

District average: 96% Washington Elementary School
District

How did people respond?

Favorable: 92%

Q.1: Adults in this school are good examples of how
we should treat each other (like respect,
responsibility, and fairness).

Strongly Agree

37
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Supportive Relationships

Your average

92%
73 responses

District average: 96% Washington Elementary School
District

How did people respond?

Favorable: 94%

Q.1: The school staff are available to talk to me.

Strongly Agree 41%
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Background Questions

How did people respond?
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